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We have taken too much forested land already.   At this rate, we will lose our forests 

which will affect the safety of wildlife, (fauna and flora), our sustainability, and 

increase global warming.   Our leaders must pay attention to the whole earth picture 

and realize that earth's inhabitants could disappear.  Too much thoughts of the short-

term monetary gains.  More thoughts on the long term and what is best for the future.    


